
Dear Valued First Responders, 

On behalf of Explore Murrieta, we express our heartfelt gratitude for your unwavering 
dedication and bravery during the recent fires in Los Angeles County and San Diego 
County. Your selfless service has not gone unnoticed, and we are honored to offer a 
token of our appreciation. 

Relax It's Murrieta Package 

We are pleased to announce our First Responders Appreciation Packages, offering 100 
"Relax It's Murrieta" prizes to eligible first responders. Each prize includes: 

●​ Two, one-day passes at the newly opened Murrieta Hot Springs Resort 
●​ 2 nights of room accommodations at one of our fine Explore Murrieta Member 

Hotels 

How to Enter to Win 

To be considered for this opportunity, please complete the online registration form 
available at https://exploremurrieta.com/first-responders-appreciation-giveaway/. 
Selected recipients will be chosen at random from all eligible entries. 

Important Details 

●​ Usage Period: The packages are valid for arrivals on Sundays, Mondays, 
Tuesdays, and Wednesdays, with stays to be completed before May 22, 2025. 

●​ Day Pass Options: Your two one-day passes at Murrieta Hot Springs Resort can 
be used for the Day Soaking Pass (9 am - 10 pm) or the Twilight Soaking Pass (4 
pm - 10 pm) 

●​ Resort Amenities: Enjoy access to over 40 unique pools, including mineral-rich 
geothermal pools, water features, and cold plunges 

Eligibility & Terms and Conditions 

This offer is open to all first responders directly involved in the recent fire incidents, 
including but not limited to: 

●​ Firefighters (career and volunteer) 
●​ Emergency Medical Technicians (EMTs) and Paramedics 
●​ Police Officers and Sheriff's Deputies 
●​ 911 Dispatchers 

https://exploremurrieta.com/first-responders-appreciation-giveaway/


●​ Search and Rescue personnel 

Must have a valid email address and must be at least 18 years old to enter this 
giveaway. Prizes do not have any cash value and are non-transferable. Giveaway terms 
and conditions subject to change. 

Giveaway starts on February 7, 2025 at 12:01am PST and ends on February 28, 2025 at 
11:59pm PST. Winners will be notified via email by March 7, 2025. 

Why We Are Doing This 

At Explore Murrieta, we believe in the power of community and the importance of 
showing gratitude to those who give so much of themselves. This campaign is our way 
of saying thank you and ensuring you know how much your efforts mean to us all. 

We hope this small gesture conveys our deep appreciation for your heroism and 
dedication. Should you have any questions or require further information, please feel 
free to contact us at kkimball@theabbiagency.com.  

Thank you once again for all you do to keep us safe. We look forward to welcoming you 
to Murrieta. 

With gratitude and admiration, 
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